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The Grand Junction Fire Department is proud to present the 2013 
Annual Report. The report highlights several accomplishments over the 

past year to include: the completion of the three year Public Safety 
Project and new endeavors such as an emergency services training 

center that partners with law enforcement and Colorado Mesa 
University. 

The report also includes a number of statistics from the Fire 

Department operation.  In 2013, while the total number of incidents 
has increased roughly 4% from 2012, the response time has 

decreased by a little over a minute. This information and many more 

interesting facts can be found while reading the GJFD annual report, 
located at http://www.gjcity.org/GJFDNews.aspx. Printed copies are 

available at Fire Administration (625 Ute Avenue) or City Hall 
Administration (250 North 5th Street). 
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